
Contacts for Pauline Jorgensen and the
new Earley and Woodley constituency

Pauline Jorgensen is doing a great job as Leader of the Opposition on
Wokingham Borough and is also the prospective Conservative candidate for the
new Parliamentary seat of Woodley and Earley.

She keeps people informed and keeps in touch through her website   
 paulinejorgensen.uk which residents of Earley and Woodley will find
interesting.
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